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Good morning. I hereby communicate to express my opposition to the project. If approved, it 
will only bring harmful consequences for all the flora and fauna that inhabit the place. It 
would also be very destructive to the indigenous peoples who live nearby and could also 
destroy the marine ecosystem of the Gulf of California. Please don't allow more destruction of 
wildlife, we need projects that recover and heal wildlife, not destroy what's left.

In the hope that you will reflect on the harmful impact that your decision could bring, I send 
you a cordial greeting.
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